
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 26th April 2024 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Please keep working through the tricky words that were sent home before  

Easter; this will support your child with reading sentences independently.   

Remember to listen to your child read at least a few pages from their reading 

book each night to build fluency.  See Charlie’s video on Dojo for support with 

this. 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 42 children out of  52 

received Dojo points for being in 

school on time all week.    

Unfortunately 2  

children missed 

out on their Dojo 

points for arriving 

into school late. 

 Forest School  
 

 

Here are the Forest 

School groups for this 

half term.  The children 

will need to wear play clothes that 

are suitable for the weather to 

school on Mondays that you do not 

mind getting muddy! 

 

Please make sure that your 

child has their own named 

welly boots. Out and About 

 

Be sure to check the main school  

newsletter each week.  This is 

where you will find important  

information including the Out and 

About groups and what your child 

will need to wear and bring for 

their Out and About session.  

Please assume that your child will 

need to wear play clothes for their 

Out and About session unless  

stated otherwise in the newsletter. 
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